
From: Steve Rubicz
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Comments on UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Sunday, January 7, 2018 10:04:13 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. Please
ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy.
​
 PSE provides the electric hookup for our residence.​

Sincerely,
​Steve Rubicz
206 567 5193
15804 Westside Hwy SW
Vashon, Washington
98070​
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